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CHAIRPERSON
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COMMITTEE MEMBER
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Cable Television

Government Operations

February 27, 1990

MS. Ellen Thomas and Ms. Clara Porter

Good Neighbors Project 

P.O. Box 27217 

Washington, D.C. 20038

Dear Ms. Thomas and Ms. Porter:

Thank you for the letter dated February 16, 1990 including a copy of a public service announcement regarding constructing a hygiene center for the homeless. I am extremely concerned about accommodations and services for the homeless and would appreciate receiving additional information pertaining to this project and would you please include your project office location.

Your project would probably be of great interest to the Committee on Human Services. May I suggest that you contact the chairperson of the Committee, Councilmember H.R. Crawford.

With active community involvement from citizens such as yourselves, programs that better assist the homeless will be a reality in the near future.

Sincerely,

/s/Nadine Winter

Nadine Winter

Councilwoman, Ward Six

Chairperson, Committee on Public Works

Chairperson Pro Tempore

NPW/mb

